
From: Danny Varat
To: rpage@bju.edurpage@bju.edu

Date: 2/6/2017 10:31:37 AM
Subject: Ken Ham

​Randy, Lt. Governor Bryant is a big fan of Mr. Ham, and he really would appreciate the opportunity to come by 
next Tuesday on our way to Columbia and perhaps have the chance to welcome him to SC and thank him for 
participating in the Spring Conference. I know that your schedule probably is pretty solid, but would this at all 
be possible? Thanks,

Danny

http://www.bju.edu/events/spring-conferences/​
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